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Santiago of Chile, January 31st, 2024 

 

Dear Deans and Directors of Faculties and Schools of Theology, 

We are happy to announce the program for the COCTI XVII General Assembly. This meeting will be held 
at the Gregorian University in Rome from May 27th to 29th 2024 and will have the following topic:  

 

Theology “in exit” 

 
1) 25-27 May, arrival and accommodation in Rome. 
 
2) Monday, 27 May 2024 
09:00: Meeting with the Prefect of the Dicastery (in Dicastery) 
11:00: Visit to the Vatican Library 
13:00: Lunch. Participants are free to visit Roman libraries and bookshops for the rest of the day. 
 
3) Tuesday, 28 May 2024 (Room C012 - PUG) 
8:00 a.m.: Arrival at the PUG, Aula delle difese di Tesi, near the bar, ground ��oor. 
8:30: Welcome greetings 
09:00: Lecture 
10:30: Coffee break 
11:00: Lecture 
13:00: Lunch at PUG 
15:00: COCTI regional meetings (until 19:00) 
 
4) Wednesday, 29 May 2024 (Room C012 - PUG) 
10:00: Audience with Pope Francis (in St. Peter's Square) 
12:00: Meeting with AVEPRO (in Dicastery) 
13:00: Lunch 
15:00: General Assembly of the Deans and/or Representatives (until 19:00) 
 
5) Thursday, 30 May 2024: Tour in Rome (Historical Centre: optional) 
 
6) Friday 31 May 2024: Tour in Rome, libraries, and bookshops (Optional) 
 
End of the Assembly 
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To carry out concrete actions, we continue developing a database of all the institutions belonging to 
COCTI/CICT. We thank all of you who have already completed the form. The idea of this database is to 
allow us to create a communication policy aimed primarily at Deans and Directors and, particularly, to 
have certain information that will enable us to mediate more adequately in the collaboration needs. In this 
context, we ask you to complete this short form (either yourselves or through someone you delegate). If 
you believe any member institution still needs to receive this letter, please forward it to them so they have 
the most complete information possible. Here is the link to the form: 

https://forms.of��ce.com/r/mQvLSsvPme 

 

On behalf of the COCTI Executive Committee, we wish you every success and remain available for any 
inquiries. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Rev. Prof. Dr. Waldecir Gonzaga. 
waldecir@puc-rio.br 

President COCTI 
PUC-Rio 

 

Prof. Dr. Fernando Soler 
fasoler@uc.cl 

Executive Secretary COCTI 
PUC-Chile 
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